
 

12 February 2025 
 
 
 

Dear Catholic Schools Broken Bay Feeder School Families,  
 
 

St Paul’s Catholic College 2025 Open Day 
 
 

This year we embarked on a moment in history, as St Paul’s Catholic College commenced its 
inaugural year of co-education. There has been a magnificent energy and spirit of excitement in the 
air with the transformation of our College. 
 
We invite you to explore St Paul’s Catholic College and experience our vibrant community in action 
at our 2025 Open Day on Thursday 27 February 4:00pm- 7:00pm.  
 
This event provides an excellent opportunity to engage with the students and staff of St Paul’s 
Catholic College and gain deeper insight into our commitment to fostering a high-quality learning 
environment that prioritises the holistic development of each student. 
 
Discover our extensive facilities with a student led tour, hear from our College Principal, engage with 
current staff and students through various faculty displays and witness the gifts and talents of our 
students. 
 
Teachers and students will showcase the learning opportunities available in each Key Learning Area 
and our Northern Beaches Precinct Primary School Principals will be present to assist with any 
Primary School enrolment queries. 
 
Free parking is available on site and all families are welcome to a free BBQ dinner. Invite your family 
and friends to join you and find out why more families are choosing to support our CSBB schools. 
 
Registration is via the QR code included on the attached Open Day Flyer or alternatively click here. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Ms Gabie Stojanovski    Mr Mark Robinson 

     MSBRobinson 
 
Principal      Northern Beaches Precinct Lead 
St Paul’s Catholic College     Catholic Schools Broken Bay 

https://bit.ly/3QeA6bl

